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electric car mandate

Michael Salagaj <mikesalagaj@aol.com>
Thu 12/29/2022 7:17 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Dear Governor Carney,

| believe that we need to find alternative fuel for the future.

What | disagree with is the timetable and mandate.

| have owner a hybrid since 2014.

| do not think we can support your ambitious timetable for several reasons.
Cost of the vehicle itself is beyond most families.

| doubt that we could supply the needed electricity.

The mile range of the charges varies and needs to be improved.

What happens when we loose power in the storms?

What do we do with the used batteries?

| just think we need more time to perfect the technology and how to deliver the needed power and make it
affordable .

| believe transitioning to hybrids is a good start.

| also believe it should not be a choice made by you.
It needs to be discussed and voted on by voters.

Thank you,

Mike Salagaj
Millsboro DE
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